
1917
Bad water at Holt.          The Surveyor reported that he had taken another sample of water in a well at 
Holt, the property of the late Mr. W. Deverell.  The analysis showed that there was an excess of animal 
matter.  There had been an improvement but even now the water did not come up to the proper standard 
for drinking purposes.            It was decided to serve an order to lay on a proper supply.      Wiltshire 
Times, 20 January 1917
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